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2014 Chapter Leaders 

President 
Dwayne Hora 
President@eaa100.org 
(507) 358-0495 

Vice President 
Dan Crandal 
VP@eaa100.org  
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Tom Hall 
Secretary@eaa100.org 

Newsletter 
Jeff Hanson 
NewsLetter@eaa100.org  

Programs/Web 
Dick Fechter 
ProgramDirector@eaa100.org 

WebMaster@eaa100.org 

Forum Administrator 
John Somheil 
Forum@eaa100.org 

Technical Counselor 
 

Flight Advisor 
Dave Nelson 

Young Eagles 
Greg Edlund 
YoungEagles@eaa100.org  

 
 

Other Email Addresses: 
BusTrip@eaa100.org – AirVenture Trip 
Dan@eaa100.org – Dan Crandal 
Hangar@eaa100.org – Hangar Issues 
Help@eaa100.org – Any Chapter Questions 
Spectrum@eaa100.org – Flight Training and 
Pilot Supplies 

Chapter Website / Forum: 
http://www.100.eaachapter.org 
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/eaa100/ 
EAA Chapter 100 is a nonprofit association 
involved in the promotion of aviation through adult 
and youth education, hands-on training, building 
and maintenance of experimental aircraft, and 
through community awareness programs. 

This publication by EAA Chapter 100, Inc is for the 
use, education and occasional enjoyment of its 
members and others. No claim is made for the 
accuracy or applicability of information herein. 
Editorial content is the opinion of the contributor not 
necessarily the position of either EAA Chapter 100 
or the Experimental Aircraft Association. 

Reader submissions and comments are strongly 
encouraged. 

September Hangar Flying Event 
 

When:  Saturday, October 11th – 9:00 AM 
Where:  Chapter Hangar – Dodge Center 
What:  The meeting will be hosted by Dwayne Hora 
 
This will be our final fly-in Saturday meeting for 2014.  We’re once 
again hoping for nice weather and hopefully will be able to do some 
flying.  If not, come out anyway share in some good old hangar flying. 
 
All members are encouraged to get their airplanes out and fly to the 
meeting.  Cross your fingers for good weather!   
 

 

Items in the Hangar 

 
We are on a mission to get rid of the remaining items donated to our 
chapter that are being stored in the hangar.  If you would like make an 
offer on anything, let us know.  
 
Currently, there is a $65.00 bid in place for the trailer.  If no other bids 
are received by the meeting this Saturday, the trailer will be sold. 
 
 

Good Links 
 
What’s better than one Lancaster?  How about two...                         
What’s better than that?  (Throw in a couple of spitfires...) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wAQ3lcAgef0 
  
Clearly they play by different airshow rules in Hungary. 
 
http://biggeekdad.com/2014/07/budapest-airshow-
highlights/#at_pco=smlrebh-1.0&at_si=53cb2ea12d4437ec&at_ab=per-
3&at_pos=4&at_tot=7 
 
**If you have problems with the links, just copy/paste the address into your 
web browser. 


